
Mr. Sarkis Arakelian 
901 Ri er St. 
Haverhi ll, Mass. 01830 

Dear M • Arakelian: 

Oecember -24, 1974 

We gre tly appreciate your renewal of your 
Stewar ship of St. Vartan, and your gift of 100 
for th t purpose. 

Our receipt No. 19769 is enclosed. 

Enc. 

Sincerely, 

Siran Terz1bash1an 
Office of the Primate 


